
Richmond Trails Comm 

4-17-18 
 

Present: Sasha O’Grady , KJ O’Grady, Jim Monahan, Callie Ewald, Willie Lee, Martha 
Marciel, Ian Stokes, Ed Wells, Tyler Merritt and Jean Bressor 
 

Welcome to our two new committee members - Sasha and KJ! 
 

-Jimmy Cochran talked about getting more kids on trails - biking, just as they get 
young children on skis at their ski area. 
Jim has been discussing the idea of making a section of the Rivershore Trail wider 
to accommodate  a hand bike. There was talk of the VT adaptive program 
supporting mountain biking  
 

-Andrews Town Forest - interim management plan -  
-final management plan in Oct 2018 

-kiosk at the bottom of the trail 
-RTC to build a small connecting trail to connect two roads  - 200 feet of trail - this 
Spring: 
 Berne will meet with Bruce and Matt/ flag the trail/then have a work day to 
make the trail 
-vote of confidence to have RTC - trail development in the ATF - VYCC and RTC at 
the table 
 

-Town Plan - in process -  
Transportation section - goals and actions: 
-superimposed concept of making the town amiable to non-motorized transportation 

Read proposed Town Plan and give feedback to Callie by May 1st 
 

May 4th - MMU work day 
 

$ to be spent by June 30th - we need to assess what else we will spend $ on 
 

-Ian will get more maps  
 

-May 15th - mobile meeting with folks hiking the trails- end at Stone Corral 
 

-Martha Marciel mentioned- Bob Zano - he talks on making trails with wildlife in 
mind - ATF 
 

Respectfully submitted - 
 

Jean Bressor 
 

 


